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Join our online community!

With generous support from:

       Together,  let’s spread kindness and make a difference in our communities. 
This September, help relieve food insecurity by donating jars of peanut butter 
and jelly during Bangor Savings Bank’s annual Peanut Butter & Jelly Drive.

All jars will be distributed to food insecurity programs in our communities.

Drop off your donation at any Bangor Savings Bank branch.

For each jar received, Bangor Savings Bank will donate 
an additional jar of peanut butter or jelly to local food 
insecurity programs!

Spreading even MORE kindness!

2025 Peanut Butter 
& Jelly Drive

In light of peanut and other nut allergies, seed butter and allergy-friendly alternatives are welcome.


